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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

CLOSED SESSION MEETING 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Closed Session meeting of the Moraga-
Orinda Fire Protection District Board of Directors scheduled for Wednesday, 
October 20, 2021, at 6:00 p.m., via teleconference has been CANCELLED. 
 
OPEN Session will resume at 7:00 p.m. as scheduled. 

 
 

 
 

Marcia Holbrook, District Clerk 
DATED: October 20, 2021 

 


